
               
Wednesday, November 13, 2024 

 
 
 

CODE OF THE NORTH: 
When You Make a Promise…Keep It. “Nothing destroys trust faster than making and breaking a 
promise.  Conversely, nothing builds trust more than keeping a promise.”  Stephen R. Covey 
 
LUNCH MEETINGS: 
GR Art Club Mtg. at lunch on Friday, November 15 in Room 500. 
 
Ping Pong Club at lunch on Wednesday, November 20 in Room 500. 
 
The Fashion Club will be meeting Wednesday, November 13th in room 126- pizza will be served. 
 
Granite Ridge FCA will be meeting in the Granite Ridge gym today at lunch. 
 
COLLEGE VISITS: 
 
SENIOR UPDATES: 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
The Bronco Drama presents the musical phenomenon Jekyll and Hyde. This dark musical is about a 
doctor who conducts an experiment on himself. The show opens THIS THURSDAY and runs Thursday, 
Friday, and Saturday at 7:30pm as well as a 2pm matinee on Saturday this weekend and next weekend at 



the Mercedes Edwards Theater on the Clark Intermediate campus. For tickets or more information, 
visit www.thebroncodrama.com or stop by room 702 to ask Mr. Bridges. 
Would you like to win a $100 visa gift card? The Jekyll and Hyde posters around campus have QR 
codes that allow you to purchase tickets to see The Bronco Drama’s mainstage musical production. One 
of the QR codes will take you to a webpage that reads “you’ve won!” If you find this QR code, 
screenshot the “you’ve won” message and bring it to Mr. Bridges in room 702. Happy poster hunting! 
 
10th grade students that took the PreACT in October can pick up their test score report in the Counseling Center. 
Students may pick up their packet before school, at lunch, or after school. 
 
Our canned food drive will begin on November 18th.  Please help those in need by donating 
nonperishable food items this holiday season. There will be bins in science classes and Activities. 
 
Let’s spread warmth this winter, Broncos! The CNEC Latino Club is proud to lead this year’s Blanket 
Drive, collecting donations for those in need through the Poverello House. From today until winter 
break, you can help by donating new or gently used blankets—look for the white donation bins outside 
the Counseling Center. Each blanket brings comfort to someone in need, so let’s come together and 
show our Bronco spirit. Join us in making this winter a little warmer for everyone! 
 
ATHLETICS UPDATES: 
GOLF - GIRLS:   
CNHS Var. @ So Cal Regional  (Los Serranos CC)  
             Release: ALL DAY 
 

VOLLEYBALL - GIRLS 
CNHS Var. Regionals @ St. Ignatius College Prep 6:00 pm  

Release: All day 
 

http://www.thebroncodrama.com/

